
 

 

June 3, 2025 
 

 
Her Worship Mayor Amy Martin and Members of Council    
Norfolk County   
50 Colborne Street South   
Simcoe, Ontario  
N3Y 4H3  
 
 
Project Title: Norfolk County studying options for the protection of the shoreline along Nelson 
Street in Port Dover, ON  
Application Number: LLCA-24-0371 
 
 
Dear Mayor Amy Martin and Members of Council 
 
On behalf of the Green Municipal Fund (GMF) Council and FCM’s Executive Committee, I 
would like to congratulate Norfolk County on its successful funding application for the above-
noted initiative. It is my pleasure to confirm that Norfolk County has been approved to the 
revised maximum amount of $ 28,400 as per your municipalities request. 
 
In the near future, Luc Denault will contact Norfolk County to finalize the agreement for this 
funding. FCM’s obligation to fund the above-noted initiative will only become binding once the 
agreement is executed. 
 
FCM, in partnership with the Government of Canada, oversees public announcements 
regarding GMF-supported initiatives. Until our media relations team (media@fcm.ca) 
contacts the lead applicant or municipality to facilitate a media announcement, discussion of 
the application or the funding must remain private, except if reporting to municipal council. 
We kindly ask you to refrain from statements or any public form of communication related to 
the status of the application or funding until a media announcement led by FCM and the 
Government of Canada is complete. 
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Thank you for your interest in GMF. We look forward to working with you to improve the quality of life in 
your community, and to sharing the results of your initiative with communities across Canada.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Isabelle Pitre 
Manager, Adaptation in Action, Green Municipal Fund 
 

 
Katherine Trajan 
Project Director, Adaptation in Action, Green Municipal Fund 
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cc: Andrea Kannawin   
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